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Mr. Larry Wilson, Deputy Director

Arkansas Department of Follution Control & Ecoclopy
Solid Waste Division

F.0. Hox 8313

Little Rochk, AR 72219-831i3
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RE: Permit Mumbers 1E68-SK-Z & 1R3-8K-2 - -Tbhance
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In confermity with the permit conditions Sunray has
completed the enclosed hydrogeologic study.

At this time, I wish to reiterate our request to abandon
redundant monitoring wells, Wells PW-3 and MW-4 must be
replaced persuant our investigation as well as MW~7 and MU~
b.  Yet, newly constructed MW-18 iz within 168 meters
directly down gradient from PW-4 and, MW-3 is within 166
meters due west of PFW-4. Well PMW-9 is located between sites
3 and 4 and serves no perimeter monitoring purpose. I feel
the hydrogeclogic report justifies my request to abandon pu-
4, and MW-93 MW-3 and MW-7 will be replaced.

Bs soon ag construction conditions allow, the reguired
monitoring well abandonment and replacement will be
scheduled pursuant to the Department’s letters of September
21 and October 12, with adequate notification to the
bepartment.

"Also I request the monitoring frequency be reduced to semi-~

anmually, as recommended for a MSWLF, under 48 CFR Fart 258
the Solid Waste Disposal Facility Criterias; Proposed Rule
and as is recommended by the hydrogeologic study.

Meither my request to abandon two redundant monitoring wells
nor to sample monitoring wells semi—amually will decrease
the effectiveness of the groundwater monitoring system.

Rs always Sunray will fully comply with all the Departments
request. tThe original permit conditions will be scrupulous-—
ly followed unless changed by the Department.

Flease contact me at your convenience, if I may be of any

assistance.

Sincerely

S

Glenn k. Holcomb
Presldent

e 2 e o e ey ey N~ ™ N PN .., A AT ol RA™ S AN a Y™ P A0 A Llcareicmmasms A 710



